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From: The Deputy Private Secretary to
TRH The Prince of Wales and The Duchess of Cornwall

18th October 2006
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The Prince of Wales asked me to write to thank you so much for your kind

letter of 9th October and in particular for the copy of your book, The Act of Creation
and the Spirit of a Place, which you enclosed.

His Royal Highness was deeply touched that you thought of him in the way
that you did and looks forward very much to dipping in to your fascinating book at the
earliest opportunity.

This comes with The Prince of Wales's wannest good wishes.
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Clive Alderton
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